
Fr. Dr. Innocent Mkwe 
ALCP/OSS - Africa Province 
P. O. Box 734 
Moshi 
10th Dec. 2022 

Rev. Fr. Ralf Hufsky 
Jahnstr. 3a 
56457 Westerburg 
 
Ref.: Acknowledgement and Thanks for Donation 
 
Dear father, the heading above is hereby concerned. 
 
On behalf of my Provincial Superior and on my own behalf, I would like to 
thank you very much and all the Parishioners of the Liebfrauen-Westerburg 
Parish for your Donation to support water project, which was planned for 
Rossana Primary School. 
 
Given the fact that this School has been blessed to have some other 
benefactors, we have decided that the money received from you be 
allocated to another water Project in Babati farm, which is a property of 
our ALCP/OSS Society. We have maintained the intention of the donors. 
Funds for this project are not yet sufficient, but your contribution will 
substantially help towards the realization of this large project. 
 
We keep you in our prayers and wish you God’s abundant blessings in this 
advent season. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
Fr. Dr. Innocent Mkwe   Very Rev. Fr. Calistus Kirongozi 

Provincial Superior-Africa Province 


